
GSE Systems to Present at the Sidoti & Company Fall 2017 Conference

SYKESVILLE, Md. –
GSE Systems, Inc. (GSE or the Company) (NYSE MKT: GVP), the world
leader in real-time high-fidelity simulation systems and
training/consulting solutions to the power and process industries, today
announced that management will be presenting at the Sidoti & Company
Fall 2017 Conference on Thursday, September 28, 2017 at the New York
Marriott Marquis in Times Square, New York City. Kyle Loudermilk, GSE’s
President and Chief Executive Officer, and Chris Sorrells, Chief
Operating Officer, are scheduled to present at 10:15 a.m. ET, and will
be available for one-on-one meetings with investors throughout the day.

ABOUT GSE SYSTEMS, INC.

GSE Systems, Inc. is a world leader in real-time high-fidelity
simulation, providing a wide range of simulation, training and
engineering solutions to the power and process industries. Its
comprehensive and modular solutions help customers achieve performance
excellence in design, training and operations. GSE’s products and
services are tailored to meet specific client requirements such as
scope, budget and timeline. The Company has over four decades of
experience, more than 1,100 installations, and hundreds of customers in
over 50 countries spanning the globe. GSE Systems is headquartered in
Sykesville (Baltimore), Maryland, with offices in Huntsville, Alabama;
Chennai, India; Nyköping, Sweden; Stockton-on-Tees, UK; and Beijing,
China. Information about GSE Systems is available at www.gses.com.

View source version on businesswire.com:
http://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20170918005764/en/
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